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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Vinny & Mitzee a happy birthday for next week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Be the change you want to see in this world.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Wyt ti eisiau …? / Do you want …? 

 

PTFA SUMMER FAYRE 

Our PTFA summer fayre will be held next week on Thursday 4th July, 

3.10-5.00pm. 

There will be a variety of stalls, Fire Engine and Police Car, Bouncy Castle, 

Refreshments and Raffle. 

Please come along and support. We ask that where possible you bring plenty 

of change. 

We are also looking for any donations of Home Produce to sell at the fayre – 

cakes, jams, pies etc. Please bring into school before 12noon on Thursday 4th 

July. 

 

AREA SWIMMING GALA 

The area swimming gala was held last week. The team representing the 

school all swam brilliantly. The following all received medals for coming 

first in their races: Jo, Oliver K, Olivia, Macey, Emily K & Ronnie. Well 

done to all who participated. 

 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED 

We are trying to tidy the quad area within the school, we need assistance to 

continue with the weeding and to do some painting. If you are able to help, 

please contact the office. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

about:blank


WATER 

Water coolers are fitted for pupils and staff to have easy access to fresh 

drinking water throughout the school day.  

Please remember to send your child to school with their water bottle every 

day, especially when the weather is home. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

You may be thinking about ordering school uniform in readiness for 

September, you will shortly be receiving a letter with the details of how to 

order the school jumpers/cardigans online from School Trends. If you place 

an order before 30th June, you will receive a 10% discount with the code 

START24. 

We also have some 2nd hand uniform in the reception area, please come and 

have look to see if there is anything suitable for your child. 

 

THE SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

The summer reading challenge starts on 6th July in the local libraries. This 

year’s theme is Marvellous Makers. You only need to read 6 books over 4 

visits during the summer holidays and collect rewards and it’s all for free. 

Reception, year 1 & 2 will be visiting the library on 1st July and Years 3-6 

on 9th July to sign up to the challenge. 

Don’t forget any child who completes the challenge and brings their medal 

and certificate to school in September will get to select a book from our 

book vending machine. 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS  

Are you entitled to free meals? 

If you are in receipt of certain benefits or have a household income that does 

not exceed the current government threshold, you could be entitled to free 

meals for your child. Did you know the uptake of free school meals has a 

direct link to the funding schools receive? 

For further information or to register, please contact the benefits office 

direct on 01824 706302. 

 

FINANCIAL SUPPORT FOR FAMILIES 

We want to ensure that every child receives the help they need. The Welsh 

Government offers support with Free School Meals and School Essentials 

such as uniform, kit and stationery. Make sure you’ve checked your child’s 

eligibility for Free School Meals. Even if they receive Universal Primary 

free school meals, more help could be available. If eligible, you can get up to 

£200 per child for School Essentials, plus extra funding for our school. 

Check eligibility: www.gov.wales/get-help-school-costs 
 

 

 

 



EVENTS FOR W/B: 1st July 2024 

Mon 1st  

 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for next 

week, you must register through the online form available on 

our Facebook page from today and pay through your Parent 

Pay account. The breakfast club opens at 8.15am.  

 

No school for nursery and R3’s 

 

AM: Library & Picnic in the park – Rec, Years 1 & 2. 

Uniform and suitable shoes for walking to be worn. Packed 

lunch in a bag they can carry with room for the books they 

will select. 

 

PM: Piano lessons with Dylan Cernyw 

 

2.45pm: Parent engagement - £5 challenge Dosbarth Derwen 

 

5.00pm: Ysgol Brynhyfryd Information Evening for parents 

Tue 2nd  

 

 

Llangollen Eisteddfod Trip – Year 5 & 6, 

Uniform to be worn. Packed Lunch required. 

Please be at Corwen Train Station for 8.30am – please be on 

time (the train will be leaving at 8.45am) and collect from 

the station at 3.10pm 

Wed 3rd  

 

AM: Visit to Clocaenog Forest to see the red squirrels – 

Dosbarth Helyg. Uniform to be worn. Back before lunchtime 

 

Please note change of day for Derwen 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Collen (Yrs. 3 & 4) and Dosbarth 

Derwen (Yrs.5 & 6) & 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school Jumper. 

Thur 4th  

 

AM: Drum lessons with Mr Ben Neal 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Helyg (Rec, Yrs.1 & 2) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school Jumper. 

 

3.10-5.00pm: PTFA Summer Fayre. Please come along and 

support 

Fri 5th  

 

Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & ability to 

pay on Parent Pay for next week will close at mid-day today. 

 

Year 6 Induction Day at Ysgol Brynhyfryd 

 

Moving up day – Current nursery pupils to stay all day. 

 

10.30am: Parent meeting for new nursery starting in September 

 

9-10.30am: Language and Play bilingual sessions with Teleri 

Richards 

 

AM: PE lesson/Forest School - Dosbarth Celyn (Nur) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school Jumper. 

 

PM: Forest School Friday – Yrs. 1, 2, 3 & 4 



 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 1st July 2024  
                                            

If you have any dietary requirements, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Aunty Lindsay.  

 

Packed lunches (Cheese, Tuna or Ham) or Filled jacket potatoes (Beans, 

Cheese or Beans & Cheese) can be provided every day instead of a hot meal. 

 

Don’t forget all Reception – Year 6 pupils are now entitled to a FREE 

lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Pork Meatballs in a Homemade Tomato Sauce 

Pasta 

Garlic Bread 

Chocolate Rice Krispy Bar 

 

Tuesday Savoury Mince Beef 

Saute Potatoes with Cheddar Cheese 

Country Style Vegetables 

Ice Cream Pot 

 

Wednesday Fish Cake 

Creamed Potatoes 

Beans 

Apple Sponge with Custard 

 

Thursday Turkey, Stuffing & Gravy  

Roast Potatoes 

Fresh Carrots and Peas 

Fruit Jelly 

 

Friday 

 

 

Battered Chicken Fillet 

Chips  

Mixed Salad 

Granola Bar 

 
 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


